COMMUNICATION - C118
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)

Report No. 35, ltems 4 & 5

----- Original Message-----

From: Susan Silverman

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] New development

Attention Mr.Ted Coles,
Please register my objections to the proposed development at the Yonge and Steele’s neighbourhood.
The proposed density is between DOUBLE and TRIPLE that allowed in the Secondary plan. The existing
INFRASTRUCTURE CANNOT support this extremely large increase in population.
This is not a good idea on ANY LEVEL!
Please keep me informed on any of any actions that Council May take on these Proposals.
Susan Silverman
Clark Ave. West

Thornhill Ontario



